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Dear EImwood Families and Friends,

Welcome back to EImwood! | hope that you had an enjoyable summer break!

It’s been a busy, yet relaxing summer. I hope that you and your family enjoyed your time

Terrance Olssewski  t0g€ther and that you and your kids are ready for “back to school”.

Superintendent of Schools
On the back of this newsletter, you will find a calendar of upcoming events. | hope that
you will be able to attend our Open House for Grades 1 through 5. This will be an
Allen D sluka  €Xcellent opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and to see the exciting learning
Treasurer/CFO/Business Services  OCcUrring at EImwood. While you are here, please consider joining the EImwood PTA.
Our PTA parents are wonderful! Through this organization, parents and families have the
_ chance to volunteer, meet other parents in our community, and truly impact the school
Board of Education . . . .
experience of our kids in a meaningful way.
Joseph M. Juby

president  \We are looking forward to the start of a wonderful school year.

Gary Wolske.
Vice President
Warm Regards,

Robert A. Dobies, Sr.

June A. Geraci

Christine A. Kitson ~ Gwen Abraham Mary Harris
Principal Assistant Principal
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